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We will be looking at the Equality and Diversity policy and the school’s aims and scoring them on 
how effective the pupils think the school is. 

Topic of Discussion Notes 

Stereotypical views are challenged and 
students learn to appreciate and view positively 
differences in others, whether arising from 
race, gender, ability or disability 

• Pupils feel that this aim could be 
improved and pupils could be 
challenged more. Inviting more guest 
speakers in and having assemblies 
around this could help improve 
awareness.  

All students feel secure and are able to 
contribute appropriately 

• We have 3 pupil voice groups currently. 
We have weekly assemblies around 
certain topics within their own groups. 

Students learn to take responsibility for their 
actions and behaviour in both the school and 
wider community 

• Pupils feel that they could take 
responsibility more for their actions 
and work with the wider community. 
This could be done by charity work, D 
of E lessons, trips into the community, 
reflection, behaviour policy.  

Students have access to a curriculum which is 
relevant to them and which leads to greater 
appreciation of their own cultural traditions 

• Pupils feel that they could celebrate 
other cultures more. This could be 
done by having cultural celebrations 
weeks/days, themed cooking lessons.  

 


